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Work Summary: 

1. Duo two factor authentication has successfully been implemented and completed to all 

buildings except Rodgers, which is about 65% completed. Estimated completion is 

3/15/24.  

2. Additional strobes, external speakers, and panic buttons have been installed and 

successfully tested at Glassboro High School, Rodgers School, Transportation Building, 

& Beach Admin Building. Bullock is a work in progress, expected completion and testing 

week of 3/11/2024. Bowe is the last remaining school.  

3. Panic button functionality to desktop phones is completed and tested at GHS, Bowe, and 

Rodgers. Rest of the district buildings to follow. 

4. Preliminary work for replacing all building door intercoms has commenced. Replacing 

older analog system with new IP based system.  

Work Order Statistics – as of 10:30AM on 3/11/24. 

Closed Work Orders: 266  

Open Work Orders: 75 

 

Upcoming Training:  

• BYOD Wireless Security Training 3/13/2024  


